
Park Hall Rental Reminders 

 

Guests must be parked in the visitors parking or on Limeridge 

Road only. 

 

Please ensure vehicles are not parked in the laneway. 

 

Please be considerate of the surrounding units and keep the 

outdoor noise to a minimum. The doors to the hall should not 

be propped open as the noise from the party will interfere 

with quiet enjoyment of the neighbouring units.  

 

If you use the stove downstairs, please wipe clean. 

 

Make sure any decorations inside and outside are removed and 

properly disposed of. Sticky tack or green painters tape only 

is to be used. No scotch tape, masking tape or tacks on any 

painted surface. 

 

Please ensure all tables, chairs and counter tops are wiped 

down. 

 

Floors MUST BE SWEPT AND WASHED. There are cleaning 

supplies in the closet. A binder containing MSDS sheets for 

products is in the closet.  

 

Washroom – toilet and sink must be cleaned. There are extra 

supplies in the closet. 

 

Please ensure when you leave you remove ALL GARBAGE AND 

RECYCLING.  

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 


